
Consider what our teachers could face if Australian Law 
Reform Commission recommendations become law:
● That what they teach about the Christian faith could

be regulated by the government.
● Their faith could not be preferenced by Christian

schools when they apply for a job.

PRAYER BRIEFING, MARCH 2024
Tell it to your children, and let your children tell it to their children, and 
their children to the next generation. — Joel 1:3 (NIV)

Thank God for the way he has provided for our teachers:
● With godly role models, seen in our founders
● With existing laws which let our teachers express

their faith in the way they teach.
● With high-quality facilities that teachers need,

provided by generous donors and enabled by
tax-deductible giving.

Ask God that he would open the heart and mind of:
● The Attorney General, Mark Dreyfus, as he considers

the recommendations of the ALRC, and the desire
that Christian teachers have to express their faith in
the way they teach.

● For more Christians to choose the profession of
teaching in a Christian school, as Australia faces a
national teacher shortage.

To learn more about how the ALRC could affect Christian teachers, visit 
mychristianschool.au/proposed-changes/

https://mychristianschool.au/proposed-changes
https://mychristianschool.au

